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For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty through 
God to the pulling down of strong holds.  2 Corinthians 10:4 

 

 

Dear Precious Friends in the Ministry!  
2010 is rapidly coming to a close, and there is much work still to do! Even though 2010 is almost history, there are 
so many souls (even in Ireland) that have not even heard about the Jesus of the Bible, much less been warned of the 
wrath to come! The world is being more and more lulled to spiritual sleep by the lies and deception of economy 
problems and political problems, and by people’s escape to the unreal world of modern entertainment! I just want to 
thank you for remaining burdened for souls here in Ireland, and for faithfully supporting my family and I as we 
constantly go out and compel people to repent, and believe on the Lord Jesus Christ! Our labours are never in vain! 
First to mention is Eddie N, who I led to Christ in August! It took a whole Sunday afternoon to answer his questions, 
but he was wonderfully saved, and is a different man! 
WE ARE MAKING A FINAL BID ON THE BUILDING WE WANT TO 
BUY. We have tried many different ideas to try to get into the building I 
believe we as a church are supposed to have, and turn into our own church 
building, but none have fully opened up to us, so… we have taken a big step as 
a church, and are going to raise a HUGE amount of money to get us over the 
top for the Bank here to believe we can get a mortgage the building! We have 
decided to go way “beyond our power” (2Corinthians 8:3) and are raising a bunch of money from among ourselves! I 
hope to tell you more about it in December! So pray for us, and pray for a miracle to happen! If you want to know the 
ins and outs, and maybe want to help us towards this monumental effort, contact me! 
EVANGELISM WALK SUCCESS! Well, 28 people showed 
up for the Evangelistic walk in the end of August, and 4 unsaved 
folks that had been invited, came and walked right along with us 
on a 10 kilometre charity walk that allowed us to give the Gospel 
out, clearly, and patiently. Some tremendous time was spent with 
them as they moved among all of us from the church here, and 
when we finished the walk, we had the most amazing Bar-B-Que 
lunch! Since then, 1 lady named Teresa has started to come to church on Sundays, and is wide open to the Bible 
preaching! As a side note, we ended up raising nearly $5,000 for an area hospital here in Cork, and overall, it was great 
fun! We hope to do it again next year!  
PRAYER REVIVAL! In September we had the most wonderful of revivals… a Prayer Revival, and it was 
awesome! Everyone filled out small “Impossible Prayer Request” cards, and as a church, heard preaching every 
night on prayer, and then we gathered into groups, and we prayed! And boy did we re-learn and re-experience prayer! 
God answered with my son Joel getting saved! All the way over in Arkansas, he called upon Jesus Christ to be his 
Lord and Saviour! Others have received answers to prayer about family needs, and a whole lot of unsaved people have 
been stirred about spiritual things; our church has been blessed with more and more visitors; and two people have been 
saved when we were talking to them at their doors during soul-winning every Saturday! And it has just begun! 
FAMILY BREAK. I am so thankful my family and I got to spent 16 glorious days doing almost nothing in Spain, in 
September! All I can say is, Wow! What a blessing to get a bit of rest! We needed it! 
    Prayer Request Summary  
PLEASE PRAY for the following upcoming special church events: Reformer's Unanimous Open House on Friday, 
29th Oct; "Light the Night" Church Activity, on October 31st; Special Ladies' Retreat, Nov 11-13; Christmas on 
the Street in Cork City on Saturday, Dec 18th; Our annual Christmas Dinner on Sunday Afternoon, 19th December; 
Special Christmas Day Meeting, on December 25th; and finally our New Year’s Eve Watch-Night Meeting, Friday, 
31st December! Okay, so that is quite a bit to pray for, but they are all evangelistically focused, and they keep us all 
ministering, and being encouraged together as a Church!  
PLEASE PRAY for Teresa, Chris, Sharon H, Tiffany M, Caroline K, Noreen F, Mercy F, Kathleen K, Barry G, 
and especially Ann M to get saved. We so much want spiritual fruit that remains (John 15:16)!  

We love you all, and thank God for you! The Ledbetter Family 
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